
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024 1 :15 PM 
'Piatkowski Shannon' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket# 20240032-SU 

Good afternoon Shannon Piatkowski, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/17/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01981-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Cfiarfie Smitn 11 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure 

From: Piatkowski Shannon <Shannon.Piatkowski@hcahealthcare.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 202412:59 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: spiatkow02@gmail.com 
Subject: Docket# 20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Hello, 

I'm a homeowner on Don Pedro Island, at 19 Palm Dr., I recently received a notice of application by Environmental 
Utilities, LLC to bring wastewater services to our island. I kindly request that you please deny this application for 
wastewater services. I'll be totally transparent in telling you that probably unlike many other property owners on the 
island, I mostly disapprove of this application because I simply cannot afford the costs associated with sewer connection, 
and then deconstruction of our existing septic. My husband and I are working class citizens who work in healthcare. For 
30 years my husband I dreamed of owning on Palm Island. We literally saved every penny we had and made it a life goal 
to afford to purchase there some day. After spending our entire savings we were finally able to purchase a home, then 
hurricane Ian hit, we are self-insured and spend every spare dime to maintain and reconstruct our tiny slice of 
paradise. I'm beyond frustrated that someone can simply put in an application to bring a service that I don' t need or 
want, and I could be forced to pay thousands I don't have simply so that they can profit of myself and others. 
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If for some reason you choose to approve, for reasons I would likely not understand, I would instead ask that you allow 
those of us with existing septic tanks to be grandfathered and not forced or mandated to connect to the sewer.   
 
Shannon Piatkowski 
813‐376‐2383 
19 Plam Dr. 
Placida, FL  

 




